
TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 


Conservation Commission


QUORUM NOTICE 

A Quorum of the North Hampton Conservation Commission may be present 
on Thursday, October 13, 2022,  Open House from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m. North 
Hampton School cafeteria, 201 Atlantic Avenue, North Hampton. 

The NH DOT will hold an open house regarding planned improvements for 
the former Hampton Branch railroad corridor for bicycle and pedestrian use.

There is no agenda and no minutes will be kept.


